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Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Hanson, David L - DNR
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 4:02 PM
To: bgorte@partneresi.com
Cc: jrechnitz@twentylake.com; Hanson, David L - DNR
Subject: Drilling on the Former Babcock and Wilcox Property (Eastern Undeveloped Area), 4101 

W Burnham St, West Milwaukee, BRRTS #02-41-000794 & 06-41-197753

Hi Brandon, 
 
The DNR understands some concrete is being encountered during drilling acƟviƟes at this site and that your driller 
requests to use drilling mud. This is acceptable but the DNR requests any cuƫngs/residuals be drummed up and 
properly disposed of. 
 
Please contact me if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David 
 
We are commiƩed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at hƩp://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
David L. Hanson 
he/him/his 
Redevelopment Specialist – RemediaƟon and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. Saint Paul Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Cell Phone: (414) 639-4156 
Fax: (414) 263-8550 
david.hanson@wisconsin.gov 
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